
LU Committee 

From: 	 Angela Decoite <rivermoonmaui@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, August 16, 2017 10:41 AM 
To: 	 LU Committee 
Subject: 	 Hearing for 335 Haiku RD TODAY 
Attachments: 	 Letter from Decoite _481 Haiku RD.docx 

Aloha, 

Please see attached letter regarding the current proposal from the owners at 355 Haiku Road. 

Thank you and have a good day, 

Angela Decoite 

iver moon 
.44 

rivermoonbotanicals.com   

tel. 808.283.1410 



August 15, 2017 

Councilman Robert Carroll, Chairman 
Maui County Council Land Use Committee 
200South High Street 
Wailuku, HI 96793 

Re: Conditional permit for 355 Haiku Road 

Dear Chairman Carroll and committee members, 

We are writing you in strong opposition to the conditional permit that is being proposed at 355 
Haiku Road. Unfortunately, because of work, I will not be able to testify in person. 

My name is Donald DeCoite and I was born and raised on Maui. I am a Maui business owner. 
My home and adjoining 24 acres of property are directly adjacent to 355 Haiku Road, on the 
south and east sides. 

I oppose the conditional permit because of the traffic that will be generated by the events that are 
being proposed. Haiku is a quiet, peaceful community. We do not need extra cars traveling on 
our road that will add congestion. This is tourism related traffic, not agriculture related traffic, 
which is what the land is zoned for. 

This will be detrimental to my home and community. The extra traffic will negatively affect my 
lifestyle. There is no benefit to those of us who live in Haiku to have this permit approved. 

We strongly oppose this permit and encourage the committee to deny this request. 

Sincerely, 
Donald & Angela DeCoite 

481 Haiku Rd primary residence 
473 Haiku Rd 
469 Haiku Rd 
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